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Patrick G. Duffy 
Direct: +1 416 869 5257 
pduffy@stikeman.com 

November 10, 2021 
File No.: 101926.1144 

By E-mail and RESS  

 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, Registrar 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Independent Electricity System Operator 
2021 Third Party Access Application 
Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2021-0292 

On behalf of the Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”), we are writing to confirm that the 
documents it filed on October 29, 2021 in support of its Third Party Access Application do not contain 
personal information, as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act, that has not otherwise been redacted. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at the address above. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Duffy 

PGD/  
cc. Miriam Heinz and Adrian Pye, IESO  

Michael Bell, Ontario Energy Board  
Ted Wignor and Kathryn Farmer, Energy Distributors Association (EDA)  
Julie Girvan, Consumers Council of Canada (CCC)  
John Lawford, Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC)  
Mark Garner, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC)  
Albert Engel, Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA) 


